
HAFB COVID-19 FAQs 
Travel 

Question: Since I am off-duty, can I leave Holloman AFB? 

Answer: Holloman Airmen are allowed to travel locally. However, military personnel do have some 
travel restrictions. From <Directive 1> Airmen must stay within a 50 mile radius of the base, except for 
those who permanently live in Las Cruces or El Paso, Texas. All persons attempting to access the base 
who have gone outside the country since 1 March 2020, or outside the 50 mile radius since 16 March, 
2020, will be screened before being allowed on base. 

Question: I am an incoming Airmen who will be stationed at Holloman soon. What do I need to know 
before I arrive at Holloman AFB? 

Answer: Holloman has a plan in place to help you. Once you arrive, we will assist you in self-isolation and 
medical screening, to assure you and the people around you are all kept safe. Your unit commander and 
first sergeant will make sure you are taken care of, have food, and a place to self-isolate. Rest assured, 
Holloman is open for business, and our mission will continue. If you are unsure of who to call when first 
arriving on base, please call (575) 572-7381. Click <here> for more information on Holloman’s COVID-19 
directives. 

 

 


